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Jane Tucker

Subject: FW: 3/2014/0618 Chatburn Old Road

 

From: Terry, Ben [mailto:Ben.Terry@lancashire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 25 March 2015 16:26 
To: John Macholc 

Subject: 3/2014/0618 Chatburn Old Road 

 

John, 

With regards to the above application, please accept this email as confirmation that LCC will not be seeking an 

education contribution from the development.  As discussed, in line with planning guidance, LCC's methodology has 

been amended and in future we will only be assessing developments with 11 dwellings or more. 

  

Kind regards 

Ben 

  

Ben Terry 

Provision Planning Manager 

Provision Planning Team 

Room B34, County Hall 

Preston 

01772 531774 

  

 
 
Looking to learn something new? Find out more about our new programme of adult learning 
courses.  

******************** 

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 


